
Request for Proposals for Colorado
Legal Services organizational website

Colorado Legal Services has initiated a Request for Proposal (RFP) process to identify
qualified vendors for the development of a new, updated website for our
organization to advance our mission of serving low-income Coloradans seeking legal
assistance. The current website can be found at coloradolegalservices.org.

Click here to view the RFP.
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Colorado Legal Services files lawsuit on behalf of H-2A workers with claims of forced
labor and wage theft in potato packing warehouses in the San Luis Valley

Oct. 29, 2024 (DENVER) – The Farm Worker Rights Division of Colorado Legal…
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Colorado Legal Services statement on Mercy Housing v. Bermudez

Oct. 22, 2024 — Matt Baca, Executive Director of Colorado Legal Services,…
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